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Heads Up 
School closes on 
Friday 23 May 2025  
for our half term break 
and reopens on 
Monday 2 June 2025. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thought of the Week 
 

“Never look down on 
anyone, unless you are 
helping him up.” 
Jesse Jackson 
American Civil Rights 
Activist 

 
 

 

WE ARE A PEANUT and NUT AWARE SCHOOL. 

Nuts and peanuts or any products containing nuts or peanuts are NOT allowed in 
our school. 

 

Our Christian Value of the Half Term – Service 
 
There is more happiness in giving than receiving. Acts 20.35 

Whatever you do, do your work heartily, as for the Lord, rather than for men. Col3:23 

 

 We work as a Team 

Two are better than one, because they have a good reward for their labour. If 

either of them falls down one can help the other up. But pity anyone who falls 

and has no-one to help them up. Ecclesiastes 4:9,10 

 
 

VE Day Celebrations 

On Thursday 8 May 2025, the children across the school took part in a 

variety of activities to remember and celebrate the 80th anniversary of VE 

Day. We started with a whole school Collective Worship where the reasons 

for commemorating and celebrating this event were discussed.  The school 

came together for an amazing ‘Street Party’ and much fun was had by all.  

The children looked fabulous, dressed in red, white and blue and costumes 

from the 1940’s. Thank you for supporting this event to make it a successful 

and happy occasion for our community. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

FOHS Colour Run 

Today is our FOHS Colour Run starting straight after school finish time. We 

look forward to seeing many of you there on the playing field and hope you 

all really enjoy it.  It was a great success last year and we always 

appreciate your donations in raising funds for our school.  Go and get 

covered in lovely colours and enjoy the event in the sunshine!! 

 

Cake Sale 

Thank you to Tawny Owls who had a great Cake Sale last month and raised 

lots of money.  Our next Cake Sale will be on Friday 23 May and our Barn 

Owls will be hosting it this time.  Please remember to bring a little cash on 

this date so you can all go home with a delicious cake, bun or biscuit treat. 

 

York City Rugby Coaching Sessions 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed their rugby coaching sessions with 

York City Knights. They have learnt many new skills and developed their 

teamworking abilities.  

 

  
 



  
 
  

  
 

Residential 

We hope the children from Year 4 and Year 5 who are going on the 

Residential Trip to The Sill have the best time.  We look forward to hearing 

all about it when they return on Friday 23 May. 

 

Fathers’ Day Lunch 

Thank you for all the orders for our special Fathers’ Day Lunch.  We have 

had a fantastic response and we hope you are all looking forward to the 

Sausage meal on Wednesday 11 June with your children.  

 

Martial Arts  

We are excited to let you know that Matt Fiddes Martial Arts will be 

launching brand new classes at Selby Community Primary School on 

Wednesday 21 May, and all families are invited to a fun, family-friendly 

launch event – completely free! 

Children will get the chance to try exciting martial arts activities and 

experience the school’s award-winning Life Skills programme, which builds 

confidence, focus, fitness and respect. 

Class times: 

Mighty Matts (ages 3–6): 5:00 – 5:45pm 

Junior & Family (ages 7+): 6:00 – 7:00pm 

Spaces are limited, so please book your free place at: 

www.mattfiddes.com 
 

School Closes 

School closes for the half term break on Friday 23 May and reopens on 

Monday 2 June. We hope that you enjoy the half term break. 

    

Wise Owls Awards 

Congratulations to all the Wise Owl Winners for the last 2 weeks:   

 
Friday 9 May Friday 16 May 

Little Owls: Cora & 

Imogen 

Little Owls: Reuben L 

& Joseph 

Elf Owls: Lewis & Leo Elf Owls: Cole & Jenny 

Barn Owls: Holly & 

Isabella 

Barn Owls: Oliver & 

Reuben 

Tawny Owls: Mia Tawny Owls: Thomas 

Hawk Owls: Marty Hawk Owls: Toby 

Snowy Owls: Reid & Snowy Owls: Cameron 

http://www.mattfiddes.com/


 

Leah 

Eagle Owls: Eva & 

Ewan 

Eagle Owls: All the 

Class 

 

Contact Details                                                                                            

Please may we ask that all parents update the office with any change of 

contact details to assist us in keeping our school records up to date in case 

we need to contact you in an emergency. 

 


